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elcome to our Summer Newsletter!W
CATCH US ON

June 23rd was International Women In 
Engineering day and we took a group 
of Year 9 students for an Engineering 
Experience day organised 
by Oundle School. Students 
participated in activities 
in aeronautical, civil, and 
mechanical engineering, 
and mechatronics. They 
also had Samidha Anand, 
Engineering Manager for 
Caterpillar Inc. UK, deliver a 
presentation 
to the 
students.  
We wish to 
congratulate 

the students who 
also won the prize 
for the best team 
in the Aeronautical 

engineering activity. Well Done!

ENGINEERING!

Our Year 7s have been enjoying reading 
the ‘Bonkers Book of Jobs’ during tutor 
time. The book is a humorous and 
informative trip through the wide world 
of jobs!

READING!

In June, our Year 10 students had mock 
job interviews with local businesses. A 
big thank you to Anglian Water, Barclays 
Bank, Aldrich Group, Cross Key Homes, 
Willmott Dixon, NHS, the Army, the 
Department for Work & Pensions, and 
Galliford Try for supporting this valuable 
opportunity for 
our students!

INTERVIEWS
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In June, our Year 10 students began the 
‘Green Village’ project, delivered  by 
Willmott Dixon Construction. The session 
explored key roles in the construction 
industry, and as a team they undertook the 
various roles involved in planning, designing 
and building a village! 

In the Spring, students in Year 7 were 
given a ‘Dragon’s Den’ style ‘£1 Challenge’ 
in which participants were each given 
£1 to start a business enterprise and 
raise money for charity! So, to top off 
an unusually hot and sunny June, they 
organised an afternoon of games, cakes 
and refreshments for the school, as well 
as a round of the ever-popular game ‘Soak 
the Teacher!’ Thanks to all who came 
and contributed during the event, and to 
all the 
teachers 
who got 
soaked!

UPCOMING OPEN EVENINGS:
Peterborough Regional College - 12th October
Stamford Regional College - 3rd October

SUMMER 2023

CHALLENGE!£ CONSTRUCTION!

Year 12 students have started their Work Experience in July! Thanks to Morgan Sindall, Cummins, local primary schools, medical centres and care homes for supporting them!

Looking for a 
summer job?
Check out:
https://startupsherpas.org/


